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BRAN’s Christmas meal at The Dalmore on 5 December when Special Achievement Certificates       

were awarded to Catherine, David & Clare.                                                                  

Dear friends of BRAN,

Thank you for all your support 

throughout 2023 & best wishes for 

the year ahead. 

Yours sincerely, 

Keith & Derek  Co-Chairs 



In 2023 our Value In Kind amounted to an impressive £33,585.

       Well done to all our wonderful volunteers!   

           We’ve had a few laughs along the way!

If you or a friend would like to join us on one of our work parties or feel you 

have skills we might benefit from please contact briancampbell3@aol.com or 

derekballoch@hotmail.co.uk

Don’t forget! You can follow BRAN on Facebook
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